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School Newsletter – 3rd July 2019 Term 2 Week 10

The school executive and staff wish you all a safe and happy holiday. It has been a 
fantastic Term 2 and we are looking forward to seeing you back on Tuesday 23rd 
July for an exciting Term 3. 

Sportathon 2019 

Thank you to all the students and families who have supported the sportathon this 
year. We have raised over $27,000 to augment our technology program. 
Thank you again to all our local businesses and families for donating prizes. 
Major prizes were awarded at the assembly today. All other prizes were distributed 
in the classroom to the lucky recipients. 

Class prizes for raising the most money went to KD, 1C, 3E and 6C. They will be 
receiving their specialist sports lessons next term. 

Public Speaking Competition 

Last Wednesday, Rose Bay PS hosted the District Multicultural Public Speaking 
Competition in our school hall. Students from fourteen local schools each presented 

a prepared speech and an impromptu speech.   
Ethan and Samara from Year 4 represented Rose 
Bay PS in the stage 2 competition. Ethan’s topic 
was ‘Watch your Language’ and Samara’s topic 
was ‘Refugees’. They both received ‘Highly 
Commended’ awards. 

Greg from Year 5 and Jessica from Year 6 were 
our Stage 3 representatives. Greg spoke about 
‘Multiculturalism in Sport’ and Jessica’s topic was, 
‘It’s Complicated’. They both did an amazing job 
with Greg winning Stage 3. We wish him the best 
in the Regional Competition.

Semester One Reports- SENTRAL Parent Portal 

Semester 1 reports are now available on your child’s SENTRAL 
Parent Portal via our school website homepage or directly 
here:  

https://rbps.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login
If you have forgotten your password, please use the link 
under the ‘Sign in’ button.  If you need assistance or you are 
new to our school please contact the office for your access 
code.

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 
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Diary Dates 
Term 2
JULY 
Thursday 4 
Y2 & 1/2B History Walk to Lyne Park 
Friday 5  
PSSA & School Sport conclude 
Last Day Term 2 

Term 3 
JULY 
Tuesday 23  
Students return for Term 3 
Friday 26 
PSSA & School Sport start 
Tuesday 30  
Y3-6 Athletics Carnival 

AUGUST 
Wednesday 7-9 
SRC Book Stall: Indigenous Literacy 
Foundation 
Monday 12 
Senior Choir Rehearsal 
Tuesday 13 
P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 20 
Author Visit – Book Week 
Wednesday 21 
Art by the Bay Opening Night 
Wednesday 21- 23 
Create East 
Monday 26 
Primary Proms Rehearsal 
Tuesday 27 
SCPSSA District Athletics Carnival 

SEPTEMBER 
Monday 2 
Senior Choir Opera House Concert
Thursday 5 
P & C Father’s Day Movie Night 
Sunday 8 
Senior Band at UNSW Concert 
Tuesday 10 
Y6 Interrelate 
Wednesday 11 
UR Strong - Y3&4 

https://rbps.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login
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Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020  
 
We are taking enrolments for our Kindergarten students commencing in 2020. Enrolling 
your child in Term 2 assists the school to plan for Kindergarten numbers for next year.  
 
Please refer to our school website https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/enrolment.html to book a school tour. 
 
If you have any questions, please email the school office at  
rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call us at 9371 4800 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to Rose Bay Public School next year. 

 
District Debating 

 
The Bondi District Debating competition has kicked off and 
we had two teams representing our school against Bellevue 
Hill. The year 5 team, Jemma, Greg, Mark and Maya argued 
that “Primary School Children Should Be Banned From 
Playing Contact Sports”. The year 6 team of Jessica, Eden L, 
Eden Z and Noa-Rose contended that “The Day We 
Celebrate Australia Day Should Be Changed”. Both teams 
debated skillfully and the year 6 team won their round. Well 
done!   
 

 

School Athletics Carnival 
Our school athletics carnival will be held on Tuesday 30th July. This year, the PSSA has added the 1500m event to the schedule.  This 
event is a time trial and suitable for students who are of a district standard only. If you would like your child to compete in this time trial, 
you will need to be at ES Marks Athletics Field at 8.30am on the day of the carnival. Only those students who qualify for the district times 
will progress to the next level.  All other students will be leaving school on the buses at 8.45 with their class teachers.  
 

PSSA Golf 
The 2019 Sydney East PSSA golf championships were held on Monday. Congratulations go to  Zane W of Year 4 who was successful 
and will be competing at the state carnival in the coming weeks.  
 

Sydney Dance Eisteddfod 
Our three dance troupes, Senior Show, Junior Show and Boys’ Hip Hop Crew, performed at the Opera House last weekend. The Senior 
Show Troupe received ‘Highly Commended’. We are so proud of our dancers and are looking forward to seeing their routine later in 
the year. Thanks must go to REDed dance instructors for their support in giving our students this wonderful opportunity to perform at the 
Opera House. 
 
A quote from REDed: “Wow! What a day at the Opera House. Beyond thrilled with the dancers’ performances, backstage behaviour 
and overall outcome of the experience. All dancers shone so brilliantly on stage and not only represented their school beautifully but 
themselves individually. 
 

 

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
mailto:rosebay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Congratulations Costa!  
 
Costa came to visit and share his wonderful 
logies with our students. The children and staff 
are proud to know him and are so grateful for 
his contributions to our community.  
 
He told the children, “These logies are going to 
travel the country, I’ll put a tracking device on 
them and we can all follow their journey as they 
deliver important messages about gardening, 
our environment and sustainability”. 
 
Thank you for sharing with us, Costa. 
Congratulations from RBPS.  
 
 
 
 

RBPS Primary Athletics Carnival 
Tuesday 30th July  
 
 
8.45am – Students will depart school on the buses. 
 
9.45am (approximately) – The carnival will commence. 
 
100m Events:    8 years 
                          9 years 
                        10 years 
                        11 years 
                       12/13 years 
200m Events:  Juniors (8, 9 and 10 years) 
                        11 years 
                        Seniors (12 and 13 years) 
100m Finals –  Top 8 times in each age group 
 
Field events/novelty activities – including 800m  
 
2.30pm (approximately): The carnival will conclude. If you are planning for your child to leave the venue with another parent, a note 
must be given to your child’s classroom teacher including the arrangements and a signature. 
 
 
N.B. Any child wishing to participate in a 1500m time trial will meet at E.S Marks at 8.30am. This is a long distance - only children who 
are considered of district standard should trial. Parents/guardians are responsible for taking their child to the venue.  
 
 
Students are expected to wear/bring the following items: 
 
 House colour t-shirt and suitable clothes/shoes to participate in events.  
 Spikes may be worn for the 100m, 200m and long jump events. 
 Hat and sunscreen (a wet weather jacket if rain is forecast) 
 Recess, lunch and water to be brought in an excursion bag. (No lunch orders from the    canteen on this day) 

 
District guidelines:  
 Age groups are based on the age students turn in 2019 - the age your child will be on December 31st 2019. 
 The 8 fastest times from 100m heats will be chosen for the 100m finals. 
 The 200m, 800m races and field events are all straight finals. 

 
 





KINDERGARTEN

HAVE BEEN VERY

BUSY IN TERM 2!

KINDERGARTEN

ENJOYED THEIR

FIRST RBPS

SPORTATHON!

MRS BLOOM

CAME TO TALK

ABOUT WHAT

SCHOOL WAS

LIKE IN THE

PAST.



WE LEARNED

HOW TO

REDUCE, REUSE

AND RECYLE

WITH REVERSE

GARBAGE.





 

 

 

The Junior Band and the 

Senior Band played at 

their first night time 

concert on Thursday 27th 

June, 2019 
 

‘Journey through 
the Void’ 

 

‘Havana’ 
 

‘The Tempest’ 
 

‘The Frog Song’ 
 

‘London Bridge’ 
 

‘Beethoven’s 9th’ 
 

Junior Band 
 

‘Serenity’ 
 

A Musical Night 
 

Senior Band 
 



Father’s Day Movie Night

SAVE THE DATE

Thursday 5 September 2019
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Entry to the hall via the Frances Street gate
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